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TWP. ADMINISTRATOR 
MARILYN J. LYON 
330-832-7416 
330-832-5936 - FAX 
mIyon@iacksontwp.com 

NEAL FITZGERALD 
330-832-2918 
330-830-6274 - FAX 
nfitzgerald@jacksontuTxcom 

PIPE CHIEF 
TED R. HECK 
330-834-3950 
330-834-3958 - FAX 
theck@jacksontwp.com 

POLICE CHIEF 
HARLEY L. NEFTZER 
330-834-3960 
330-834-3958 - FAX 
chief@jtpd.com 

HiGHVIMYSUPr 
RALPH E. BOGER 
330-832-4016 
330-832-5936 - FAX 
rt}oger@jacksontwp.com 

ZONING INSPECTOR 
JONIPOINCEXTER 
330-832-8023 
330-832-5936 - FAX 
jpotndextef®jad<sontwp.com 

PARKS/OPERATIONS DIRECTOR 
DAVID R. RUWADI 
330-832-2845 
330-832-5936- FAX 
druwadl@jacksontwp.com 

CENTRAL M7CE. DIRECTOR 
CARLES D. MOORE 
330-830-6279 
330-832-2952 - FAX 
cmoore@jacksontwp.com 

FISCAL OFFICER ASSISTANT 
DEBBIE KERR 
330-832-5886 
330-830-5548 - FAX 
dkeiT@iacksontwp.com 

JACKSON TOWNSHIP BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
5735 WALES AVENUE N.W., JACKSON TOWNSHIP, OHIO 44646 

WILLIAM M. BURGER 
JOHN E. PIZZINO 
JAMES N. WALTERS 

RANDY GONZALEZ, FISCAL OFFICER 

November 10,2008 

Home/Office 
330-832-7891 
330-305-1128 
330-833-7844 

330-497-6357 

Township Office 
330-832-7416 
330-832-7416 
330-832-7416 

330-832-5886 
rgonzale@neo.rr.com 

Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus. OH 43215 

Dear Commission Members: 

American Electric Power, which services most residences and businesses in 
Jackson Township, Stark County, has requested that the Public Utilities 
Commission of Ohio approve increasing its electricity rates each of the next three 
years. The AEP rate increase proposal calls for a 15 percent residential rate 
increase in each of those three years, which, when compounded, wilt increase the 
electricity rates of Stark County residents by 52 percent by 2011. The 
compounded rate of increase for large industrial customers would amount to a 62 
percent increase. The AEP proposal does not cover any additional transmission 
cost increases^ \vhich may be /equested separately. AEP also requests that the 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio (PIJCO) authorize various riders and 
surcharges over and above the 15 percent annual increases for future cost 
recovery. 

The Board of Trustees opposes this unreasonable rate increase because: 

1. Many of our 42,000 residents have been already financially burdened due to 
the recent economic downturn. An increase in their utility bills will impose a 
further financial burden upon them. 

2. The proposed excessive rate increase will negatively impact the Township's 
current and future businesses. 

3. The proposed rate increase will Increase the cost of the Board of Trustees 
AEP accounts by $21,293 over the three year period. 

We appreciate your consideration of our views and urge you to deny AEP's 
requested rate increase. 

Sincerely, 

in E- PizziiVol, President 

^ ^ ^ j ^ e 

William M. Burger, Vice President r 
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